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 Janice Lough OBJ2014/7587/P 19/12/2014  23:38:29 Dear Planning Team

Basement excavations are completely unfair on neighbours who have to suffer noise, vibrations, 

damage , and despair.

These excavations are not well suited to NW3 where there are many underground water courses and a 

combination of clay and sandy soil.

Please see the hole that appeared in Redington Road in December 2011 - large enough for a man to 

stand in. Please see Willoughby Road? where after digging down the builders 'found' an underground 

stream.

Please stop these anti social developments.

95 Redington Road

NW3 7RR
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